New Mah Jongg Class for Beginners
Sponsored by Sisterhood

Beginning Wednesday, July 20 at 6:45 PM, Sisterhood will offer a six-week class for those who would like to learn the game of Mah Jongg or simply freshen up your skills.
Registration is required. Cost is $80.00

Class space is limited and will be based on a first come-first served basis.

To register, call Gail Stein at 215-947-3302.
